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  December 11, 2009 
 Our File No. 2090439 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attn:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 Re:  EB-2009-0271 – Oakville – Submissions on Confidentiality  
 
We are counsel for the School Energy Coalition in this proceeding.  We have reviewed the confidential 
interrogatory responses delivered to us by the Applicant yesterday.  Subject to one caveat, below, we 
have no objection to these documents being declared confidential for the purpose of this proceeding. 

Our one caveat is that all of each document is being declared confidential, but in some cases large parts 
of the document are clearly not confidential in nature.  For administrative ease, we accept the proposal of 
the Applicant to treat all of each document as confidential, but during the course of the remaining 
process, including the oral hearing, if it appears that excluding the non-confidential portions from that 
designation would be simpler, we would expect that the Board retains the discretion to do so. 

All of which is respectfully sub/mitted. 
 
Yours very truly, 
JAY SHEPHERD P. C. 
 
 
 
 
 
Jay Shepherd 
 
cc: Bob Williams, SEC (email) 
 Wayne McNally, SEC (email) 
 Interested Parties (email) 
 


